
29th September 2023       www.wimboldsleyprimaryschool.co.uk                  @WimboldsleyCPS

THETHE

WeeklyWeekly
WIMBOLDSLEYWIMBOLDSLEY

Autumn has officially kicked in and I think a lot of us are making the most 
of this milder weather, before the temperature slowly but surely starts to 

drop over these next few weeks. We encourage staff to make the most of the 
outdoor areas for learning where appropriate and hopefully we will see more of 
this now that the weather allows some shade from the heat and strong sunshine 
- lets just hope that heavy rain stays at bay! We have recently started back 
up our monitoring system here in school that assists us with looking at the curriculum 
as a whole, including specific subject areas to ensure that we continue to offer the best 
possible practices that we can for our pupils. First up is maths and our maths subject 
leader Mrs Wynne is already noticing some wonderful going’s on around school. Read on 
to find out more…

Flu immunisations 
Flu immunisations will be taking place in school 
on THURSDAY 5TH OCTOBER for those who 
have given consent as they wish their child/ren 
to receive this nasal spray immunisation.
Please submit consent here https://www.
cwpstartingwellimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu by 
12 NOON on TUESDAY 3RD OCTOBER to ensure 
that your child receives the vaccination.

School Photographs 
Academy will be in school on 
Thursday 2nd November to take 
individual and sibling photos.   
More information will be sent out 
nearer the time regarding time 
slots for any photographs required 
that include younger siblings who 
do not attend school.

Cake Sale
A huge thank you 
to everyone who 
supported the Oak 
Class Cake Sale 
today as part of 
their fundraising 
events.  A final count 
is needed but they 
think they have 
reached their target!

MATHS LESSONS HAVE BEEN BUZZING ALL 
OVER THE SCHOOL 
and it has been wonderful to speak to 
our children about how much they
have been enjoying their White Rose 
Power Maths sessions since we started 
back in September. Each session is full 
of challenge and curiosity, and it has 
been incredible to see how much 
progress is already being made. Watch this space 
as in the coming weeks, we will be launching 
'Arithmagicians', in which the children will be able 
to practise their arithmetic skills in a fun and 
engaging way both in school and at home.  
More information to follow!

Autumn dates for 
your diary 

Class Assemblies
Year 5-6  - 19th October 9:10am
Year 4  - 16th November 2:30pm
Year 3  - 23rd November  2:30pm
Year 2  - 29th November  2:30pm

Open Morning  - 4th October
Junior football match 

 - 5th October
Year 5/6  trip Cadbury's World 

 - 10th October
Stop and Drop it’s Autumn! 

 - Thursday 12th October
Autumn Disco/ non uniform

- 20th October
Harvest Assembly with Jeremy 

- 17th October
SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Harley T
  Phoebe N 

   Finn M
     Blayke F

      Harrison B
        Olivia R

          Theo M
           Alie IH 	

             Lola C

HARVEST DONATIONS
For our Harvest collection this year we are once 
again kindly asking for donations of non-perishable 
food items for us to donate to Middlewich Food 
Bank. Please bring any items you can spare into 
school on Monday 16th October. Thank you

Claire Wynne
Maths subject lead



ACORNS HAZEL

HORSE CHESTNUT

WILLOW OAK
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